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Craig, Sondra

From: Julie Berg <jberg@citizensstatebank.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 1:12 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: I support security of public parks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good aŌernoon: I’m wriƟng this email to show my support of conƟnued public park security. The homeless populaƟon is a 
problem in La Crosse, and having extra security for our public parks is sƟll needed very much.  
Thank you in advance for aƩenƟon in this maƩer. 
Sincerely,  

 

 

JULIE BERG 
VP | Compliance Officer 
NMLS# 234088 
 
P: (608) 785-2265 | F: (608) 785-2275 
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La Crosse, WI  54602 
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